



Kenora Bass International

PO Box 1660
Kenora, Ontario Canada

MEDIA RELEASE

March 1, 2021

The KBI Board of Directors are incredibly happy to announce that we have decided to host a modified version of our event on August 5-7, 2021!

We never would have guessed that a full year after Covid-19 caused the cancellation of KBI 2020 we would still be dealing with the impacts of this pandemic. We have decided that we need to do everything possible to put on the best event we can in 2021, while ensuring the safety of our team, anglers, families, and community. This will mean major changes to almost all aspects of KBI operations, and we will communicate these decisions and changes as we make them.

Our intention is to focus on the angler's experience this year. Currently, our Board is still uncomfortable with encouraging people to gather in large groups. Our hope is that the coming months will bring fewer positive cases and a loosening on restrictions for gathering and travel. If that happens, we will certainly entertain the idea of adding other aspects to our great event for everyone to enjoy, including KBI Kids, dinners, bar service and entertainment. Those decisions will be made in accordance with Provincial guidelines and in consultation with the Northwestern Health Unit as we get closer to August.

We are postponing registration until late May or early June. Please stay tuned for that information once we decide on a date and a registration process.

We are so excited to see everyone this summer! We continue to hope everyone is doing their best to stay healthy and well.

Sincerely,

Cori Libitka and Laci Dingwall, Co-Chairs
KBI Board of Directors